This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Yvonne Gamble, <a href="Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com">Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com</a> at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information.

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached memo which outlines the Pharmacy Benefit Manager change to Express Scripts as well as the plan language update for transplant services.

Thanks, Maria

Maria Llewellyn Account Director MERITAIN HEALTH | www.meritain.com 618-509-6081 direct | 716-541-6344 fax